
2 

Labor day
closed

3

Cereal fruit cocktail

Turkey sandwich
Carrots
Banana

Goldfish w/ juice 

4

Yogurt mand oranges

Chicken nuggets
Cucumbers
Oranges

Grahams w/ apple 
crisps 

5

English muffin w/ 
sunbutter & jelly banana

Scallop potatoes w/ ham 
Parm zucchini & corn
Peaches

Ritz w/ cheese & ham 

6

Hashbrown casserole w/ ham 
peaches

Crispitos
Sweet pepper
Apples

Nature valley w/ apples 
Infants hummus w/ pita 

9

Cereal mand oranges

Creamy sausage pasta
salad/cauliflower
Pear

Healthy banana splits

10

French toast apples

Tatertot casserole 
Peppers 
Banana

Animal crackers & 
applesauce

11

Biscuits & gravy pears

Ham, broc alfredo 
shells 
Broccoli
Pineapple

Banana bread bars w/ 
oranges

12

Pina colada zucchini 
bread banana

Chicken enchilada & rice  
corn
Mand oranges

String cheese w/ saltines

13

Fruit bagels strawberries 
blueberries

Make your own english muffin 
pizza
peppers/mushrooms
Oranges

Pumpkin cheesecake dip w/ 
grahams 

16

Cereal tropical fruit

Nachos 
Lettuce tomatoes
Banana

Chips w/ guac 
Pitas 2 & under

17

Toast & sausage apples

Cheesy ground beef & 
rice
Green beans
Apples

Pudding & nilla
Infants strawberry trail 
mix

18

Blueberry oatmeal bake 
pears

Cheeseburger
let/tom/pickles
Apples

Goldfish w/ oranges

19

Captain crunch w/ 
golden peaches

Golden nuggets
Sea cucumbers
Berry’d treasure

Pirate mix w/ sea water 

20

Pumpkin apple bread
Apple

Sheet pan pepperoni pizza
Pepper
Oranges

Grahams w/ raisins 

23

Cereal pineapple

Chicken pot pie
Mixed veggies
Applesauce

Oyster crackers w/ string 
cheese 

24

Sausage hashbrown bake 
mand oranges

Chicken parm
Garlic parm caulif rice
Tropical fruit 
ww roll

Pepperoni w/ pretzels

25

Waffles
Apples

Chicken quesadilla 
Fajita veggies
Banana

Wheat thins w/ sliced 
cheese

26

Bagels w/ pumpkin 
cream cheese
Banana

Pancakes & sausage
Sweet pot fries
Berries

Yogurt w/ banana

27

Butterscotch pumpkin bread
Oranges

Frito chili  pie
Corn
Mand oranges

Snickerdoodle bars w/ apples

30

Cereal mand oranges

Sausage tortellini
Roasted ranch carrots
Peaches

Animal crackers w/ banana
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